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Parish Council Information

New Meeting Venue
We will now be holding out Parish Council Meetings at The

Shepherd and Dog on Monday evenings when the pub is

closed for business. Grateful thanks to Becky for hosting.

Next Parish Council Meeting:
Next Parish Council Meeting is on 11th November. Any

change to that will be put on the notice boards or can be

accessed on the website which also has lots of useful

inform ati on. http s : //www. ram s dencray sp c . org. uk

Remembrance Day Service
The Remembrance Day service will be held on Sunday 10th

November. We will be leaving the Shepherd and Dog at

approximately 10.40am to walk to the war memorial where

a service will be held. This is followed by our usual

refreshments in the Marquee at the shepherd and Dog until
12.30. A11 are welcome.

Planning
All planning information and applications can be accessed

on Basildon Council's website
If you receive a notification of any planning application that

you want to object to please object directly in writing to
Basildon Council Planning Department.
https ://www. basiidon. gov.uk



New Bench
We have now replaced the old bench near Hemmings and

have purchased a new bench in memory of Queen Elizabeth
II to be placed near the war memorial.

Vacancies
After many years of service to this parish, borough and

county our chairman David McPherson Davis is leaving. We
cannot thank him enough for his tireless devotion to the
village and wish Lyn and David much happiness in their
new home.
This will leave avacancy on the Parish Council. Anyone
interested in applying or any information regarding this
please contact our Clerk Emma.



The Parish Council regularly reviews future projects, if
you have any suggestions, please contact the Parish

CIerk.


